Office of Auxiliary Bishot

December 21, 1989

Mr. Robert Hoelzl 6141 West Lisbon Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Hoelzl:

On Friday, December 15, 1989 I spoke with Father Paul Portland, SDS, Provincial of the Salvatorian Community, regarding your allegation that Father Pecore has violated the terms of his parole. On December 20, 1989 I received a letter from Father Portland indicating that this matter has been directly discussed with Father Pecore himself who categorically affirmed his compliance with all terms of his parole. The matter will be discussed with the appropriate parole officer. At this time I have no evidence which would lead to make any further requests of the province in this matter nor in any matters related to the pastoral performance of Father Fred Rosing.

Thank you for your commuication. If you have additional information, I suggest that you deal with civil authorities directly.

May the graces of Advent and Christmas bring you God's peace.

Sincerely, Allen

Most Reverend Richard J. Sklba Auxiliary Bishop of Milwaukee

RJS/srs cc Reverend Paul Portland, SDS